
From: 
To: 

Lauren Courter 
Moore-Love Karla 

Subject: Re: City Council Communications Request 
Friday, November 8, 2019 10:38:42 AM Date: 

Thanks Karla. Someone will reach out to you about the Jan 2nd spot. 

For Jan 29, the topic is: 
Community Impacts by Portland Water Bureau's Proposed Water Filtration Plant 

-Lauren Courter 

On Nov 7, 2019, at 11 :47 AM, Moore-Love, Karla <Karla Moore-Love@port)andoregon gov> 
wrote: 

Hi Lauren, 

Sorry, City Code allows individuals to sign you up to speak once a calendar month. 

If someone else would like to sign up for the January 2nd spot, Code requires them to 
submit their own request. It should include their name, address, phone, date they wish to 
speak, and topic. 

Also, please send me your topic. 

Thank you , 
Karla 
<image003.jpg> 
Karla Moore-Love 
Council Clerk I City Hall Rm 130 
503.823.4086 

From: Lauren Courter <lauren.cou rter@mthoodenvjronmental.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 7, 2019 11:43 AM 
To: Moore-Love, Karla <Karla Moore-Love@portlandoregon gov> 
Subject: Re: City Council Communications Request 

Ka rla, we'd also like the January 2 slot as well. Please keep me posted if that one needs to be 
rescheduled. 

Thanks! 
Lauren 

On Nov 7, 2019, at 11:37 AM, Lauren Courter 
<lauren .cou rter@mthoodenvironmental.com> wrote : 

Thank you Karla. 

I will take the January 29th spot. It will be a representative from the Citizens for Peaceful 
Rural Living community group. The general topic will be on impacts to the community by 
the proposed Portland Water Bureau water filtration plant. 

-Lauren 



On Nov 6, 2019, at 4:43 PM, Moore-Love, Karla <Karla.Moore-
Love@portlandoregon.gov> wrote: 

Hello Lauren, 

We are currently scheduled to meet on Thursday, January 2nd but, 
Commissioner's Hardesty and Eudaly will be absent and if one more 
Council member turns in an absence, the meeting will be canceled. If 
you are signed up to speak on the 2nd and the meeting gets canceled I 
can only offer you the next available spot which may not be until 
February or March. 

After January 2nd the next available date is January 29th . 
Communications are the first item on the official agenda and we start 
at 9:30 a.m. You would have three minutes to address the Council but 
you may also submit written material, please provide seven copies. 

Communications allow the Council to hear issues that interest our 
community members but does not always allow an opportunity to 
dialogue 

Please let me know if January 29th will work for you . 

Regards, 
Karla 
<image00l.jpg> 
Karla Moore-Love 
Council Clerk I City of Portland 

1221 SW 4th Avenue, Room 130, Portland, OR 97204 

(503) 823-4086 

www.portlandoregon .gov/auditor/ councilclerk 

<image002.jpg> 

From: Lauren Courter <lauren.courter@mthoodenvironmental.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2019 1:18 PM 
To: Moore-Love, Karla <Karla.Moore-Love@port landoregon.gov> 
Subject: City Council Communications Request 

Good afternoon Karla, 

I would like to request and reserve time slots for a few City council meetings. 
This would be for the 5 minute communications at the beginning prior to the 
time certain agenda items. Could you please provide me information on how 
to secure a time slot? 

Thank you. 

Regards, 

Lauren Courter, Ph.D. I Toxicologist 
Mount Hood Environmental (503) 
663-3697 (Boring office)(503) 
668-0033 (Sandy office)(503) 
309-0513 (mobile) 
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